
 

 
  

 

 
 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

                                                        

  

 

 

Dignity/Boston Bulletin 
 

Todos son bienvenidos en la casa de Dios 
 

 

 

 

 

a progressive and inclusive 
Catholic community for people 
of all sexual orientations, 
genders and gender identities, 
especially gay, lesbian, 
bisexual, transgender, queer, 
and intersex persons, our 
family, friends and supporters. 

April 21, 2019 
Easter Sunday 
 
First Reading: 
Acts:  10:34, 37-43 
 
Second Reading: 
First Corinthians:  5:6-8 
 
Gospel: 
John: 20:1-9 
 
 
“The resurrection gives my life meaning and direction and 
the opportunity to start over no matter what my 
circumstances.” 
 
--Robert Flatt 
 

www.dignityboston.org 

Dignity/Boston 

PO Box 170428  

Boston, MA 02117 

617.421.1915  

dignityboston@gmail.com 

www.dignityboston.org 

www.dignityusa.org 

www.dignityboston.org 
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Note:  The glass chalices contain consecrated grape juice, for those who wish to 
abstain from alcohol.  Gluten-free wafers are available as well.  Please turn off cell 
phones during liturgy.  Dignity/Boston continues to grow in awareness about gender 
diversity, and we recognize and welcome a spectrum of gender identities and 
expression.  Unfortunately, our current hymnals do not reflect that well.  As we strive 
to do a better job, we encourage you to change language as needed.  We also 
encourage you to identify the pronouns you use on your name tag. 
  

Presider(s):  April and Jon 
 
Gathering:  Jesus Christ is Risen Today (422) 
Psalm:  This Is the Day (449)   
Preparation:  Halle Halle Halle   
Communion:  I Am the Bread of Life (828) 
Dismissal: Easter Dismissal (173)   
Sending Forth:  Sing With All the Saints in Glory (442)   
Note: Music selections may vary depending on available singers. 
 
Easter Vigil Breakfast:  If you’re reading this Bulletin early, online or 
at the Vigil, please note that there will be a celebratory breakfast after 
the Easter Vigil as we welcome in Easter Sunday.  There will be 
juices, bagels, danish, doughnuts, fruit salad, and much more 
available.  All are welcome to attend!  Please bring your hearty 
appetite with you. 
 
Executive Board Meeting:  The next meeting of the Dignity/Boston 
Executive Board is next Sunday (4/28) from 1:45 p.m. to 3:45 p.m. 
here at St. Stephen’s.  All are welcome to attend! 
 
Aging with Dignity:  DignityUSA has created a new caucus, Aging 
with Dignity.  It will have its first official gathering at our conference in 
Chicago.  It was formed so we can reflect on issues and strategize 
responses to the challenges many of our members are negotiating as 
they grow older.  It's also designed to help everyone envision aging as 
a human phenomenon and explore attitudes about aging and lifelong 
goals that can accompany each of us as we grow older.  Join us for a 
chapter conversation on aging following liturgy next Sunday (4/28).  
Dinner will be served.  For more, see Jon S.  

Whoop It Up:  We welcome you to leave church after the Vigil and 
after Easter with celebratory applause.  Christ has risen! 
 
Lazarus Ministry:  For Easter, we will again be collecting money to 
be donated to the Lazarus Ministry at the Arch Street Shrine.  This 
Ministry offers its services free of charge, including its facilities, Mass 
of Christian Burial, and grave space for those who would otherwise be 
buried in a pauper's grave.  It pays for the cost of opening and closing 
the grave before/after the burial, and a modest grave marker.  You 
may also give the money in honor of loved ones who have died.  
Names will be listed in the Bulletin.  Checks can be made out to 
“Dignity/Boston”.  As is our usual practice, we will write one larger 
check to the organization.  Please see Bert or a board member for 
more details. 
 
Donations Received:  We received donations for the Lazarus project 
in memory of the following:  CJ and Ken Garber, Bob and Shirley 
Houle, Terry and Mary Sullivan, and John and Alice Watson. 
 
Friday Night Supper Gala:  Join us for a special Gala in support of 
the Friday Night Supper Program on Saturday, 5/4 from 5:00 p.m. to 
9:00 p.m. at the Arlington Street Church (351 Boylston Street in 
Boston).  There will be dinner, drinks, entertainment, and fundraising.  
RSVP to:  http://celebrate35fnsp.eventbrite.com?s=907296865   
 
Conference:  There’s still time to sign up for the DignityUSA 50th 
Anniversary Conference in Chicago from Friday, 7/5 to Sunday, 7/7. 
You can register by clicking the conference website link on the 
DignityUSA website.  Hope to see you in Chicago! 
 

The Bulletin is a weekly publication of Dignity/Boston.  Listings are at the discretion of the Dignity/ 
Boston Board.  The chapter does not endorse nor will be responsible for any personal views expressed in 

these announcements.  In unusual circumstances, such as when the Governor declares a State of 

Emergency because of bad weather, Dignity/Boston may cancel its events, including the regular Sunday 
liturgy.  Cancellations will be posted on our website and recorded on our voicemail message at 617-421-

1915.  We will email the cancellation to the listserv.  Dignity/Boston is a progressive and inclusive 

Catholic community for people of all sexual orientations, genders and gender identities, especially gay, 
lesbian, bisexual, transgender, queer, and intersex persons, our family, friends and supporters.  Board 

meetings and Liturgy Committee meetings are open to all members of Dignity/Boston.  Both groups meet 

monthly year-round.  All meetings are announced in the bulletin, during announcements at the end of 
liturgy each Sunday, and at www.dignityboston.org  To place an issue on the agenda for the next board 

meeting, please see Chris Lawrence, email dignityboston@gmail.com , or call 617-421-1915.  Please 

leave a detailed message.  For bulletin submissions, send an email to Dave Houle at houlivan@gmail.com 
The Bulletin deadline is every Wednesday at 9 p.m. except during the summer when the Bulletin deadline 

moves to 3:00 p.m. each Wednesday. 

Dignity Announcements 
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